
October 6, 2000

TO: Recipients of Enstrom Helicopter Service Information Letters.

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF SERVICE INFORMATION LETTER NO. 0003, TAPER
PINS - TAIL ROTOR DRIVE SHAFT

This letter transmits the cancellation of Service Information Letter No. 0003.  Replacement taper
pins were provided to all owners/operators when this Service Information Letter was originally
issued and does not apply to later production F-28 Series aircraft.  The Illustrated Parts Catalog
for F-28/280 series aircraft has the current part numbers incorporated.
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